
What’s in a Name? 
	

There is something exciting happening at Infant Jesus - the old 
Computer Lab is being transformed into a brand new learning 

space for all students to use.   
 

In this learning space students will be problem solving, collaborating, 

creating and tinkering and of course, critically thinking.  

 

This new space in our school needs a name and we need your 
help to decide.  

 

- It’s time to start namestorming! -  

 
The room not only needs a name but it also needs a motto. The 
motto should reinforce the key elements of our room. So it is 
really important to think of a motto that communicates that. 

 

Each class can put forward their TOP 3 suggestions.  

Voting will commence on Monday of next week.  

 

Remember: Be creative and think 
outside of the box! 

 


